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IGP NEEDS LIST:  

Granola Bars 

Tea, Lemonade Drink Mix 

Frozen Concentrate Juice 

Brown Rice 

Can Tuna 

Fruits 

PAPER Plates 

Cleaning Wipes 

Paper Towels 

Kleenex 

Dry Erase Markers 

Journals 

Feminine Hygiene Products  

Monetary Donations Accepted 

Checks written to: Island Girl Power  

 

Help spread the word 

Community Activities: 

Schedule a tour: Wednesdays  

@ 11am or Saturdays @ 9:30am 

To rent Family Enrichment 

Center contact FEC Manager 

Tiffany Moore @ 989-1602  

Island Girl Power After School 

Club  at V.S.A Benavente     

Middle School. See Ms. Cuenco 

or Mr. Espina to join. 

Community garden meetings 

every third Saturday of the 

month from 3pm-4pm. Garden 

plots for rent starting @ $10 a 

year. See Mr. Craig Burns or 

call us at 989-1602. 

 

Hafa Adai Parents/Guardians, 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! Island Girl Power is hosting an annual 

Christmas party & we’re inviting our clubhouse members, volunteers & their families 

to celebrate & spread the spirit of Christmas the IGP way. Taking advantage of 

Three Kings, we plan to have an evening celebration on January 2nd from 6-10pm. 

This event will include pictures with Santa, gift giving, potluck dinner, games, & our 

full moon drum circle. Thank you, Si yu’us ma’ase, Kalahngan, Kinisou chapur, Salamat 

po, Kulo, Kommol tata, Olomwaay, Kmal Mesaul & Ashoog. 

 

Island Girl Power Mission 

Is to help young ladies & their families to lead healthy lifestyles free from 

teen pregnancy, violence, suicide, & substance abuse through positive    

alternatives & prevention education that Empowers them to make 

positive choices, Encourages positive self esteem with mentors & role 

models &  Inspires cultural & community pride.  

http:www.islandgirlpower.org/ 

For more information contact us @ 

(671)989-1604 

This Newsletter is made possible by the Grant-Partnership For Success from GBHWC– PEACE Prevention & Training Office 2015-2018 

    We Can’t Change The Island Overnight… But We Can Make It Better, ONE Girl At A Time 



HIGHLIGHTS ON CLUBHOUSE ACTIVITIES 

DEDEDO, MALESSO, & BMS CLUBHOUSE FEATURES  

    ISLAND GIRL POWER CELEBRATES 17 YEARS 

The holiday season is in full swing, & here at Island Girl Power there’s nothing better than the “Power of Thanks” to kick 

things off & spread the spirit of giving with a concert. Special thanks to One Music Guam, Playhouse Studios & Carmen’s 

Restaurant for this fundraiser. 

What’s Happening at IGP Malesso?  

 Hello Holidays! We had a very exciting Kids’ Post, with stories and jokes relating to Halloween. While most 

young ladies read the Post, Whitney & Kiana worked towards completing their sewing project as we aim to 

have this sewing project finished before the holidays.  

What’s Going on at IGP Dededo? 

 The girls composed a song with Ms. Rachel Estevez of the Dolls in October through to November & were able to debut it 

at the concert. The fun & learning doesn't stop there, though. In addition to the music the girls enjoyed one last Yoga ses-

sion with Ms. Soraya as they wished her Godspeed as she prepared to go on an adventure to an island in the Arabian Sea. 

What News from BMS IGP Club? 

 With a short trek over to VSA Benavente Middle School to do Positive Action with our little sisters during IGP after 

school club, what more than to add even more fun to our activities by bringing along our IGP big sisters. Well, I’ll have 

you know that the idea brought out more of our little sisters’ most infectiously fun personalities with how they all         

interacted among each other. I say it fits as it happens that we’re studying the importance of friendship & getting along 

with others in Positive Action. 


